
 

NBE Account Access 

As a result of the information technology enhancement, your e-mail username will no longer be 
valid because the new system will require you to utilize your 8-digit customer ID number as 
your username.  

Your customer ID number and a new password will need to be created to access your account. 
Your customer ID was automatically generated when NBE underwent the technology upgrade.  

*Note* If you have an existing account, please do not create a new profile. 

Please click here for assistance to log into your account. If you are creating a new account, 
please click here. 

Once you update your account, you will be able to register for examinations. 

Click here to register!   

https://www.echoboards.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/02/Instructions-to-Access-Your-NBE-Account-2.pdf
https://www.echoboards.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/02/Instructions-on-Creating-a-New-Username-and-Password-2.2.pdf
http://online.echoboards.org/nbessa/ssaauthmain.login_page

